
YAY!!! 
I didn’t have to

“hound” anyone!!!

June
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It is with great gratitude that
I thank you for your timely

and thoughtful reporting and
award submissions. 

You proved once again 
you are the best! 

Leadership Pre-Convention meeting: August 19th 8:00 p.m. Eastern

A 45-minute meeting:
 highlighting some of the leadership accomplishments across the country (a great way to get new
ideas)
announcing Best Overall Unit and Department Leadership programs in each Division

Watch for more information including zoom links! See you then!

Upcoming Important Dates for
Department Leadership Chairs

The West is the BEST!!!
And so are YOU!!

Hoping for reports

Thankful for reports

Make sure to check out the newsletter from National Chairman Linda Tome.
She has included a lot of information including 

dates and locations for National Mission Training! 

Keep up the great work! 
Marge


